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HOMEWORK 
 

 
 

Please continue to support your child 
with their reading, writing and 

numeracy homework.  Speak with your 
child’s class teacher or Miss Preston 

(SENCO) for some useful tips. 
 

Punctuality & Attendance 
      
 

Well done to Year 4 for their 
attendance this week (99.03%), which 
was well above the 96% expected for 
all children! 

 
 

The best class at arriving to school on 
time this week was Year 3 so 
‘Punctuality’ Owl, Ollie, will spend 
next week in their classroom. 

 

Bon Voyage! 

 
 
 

We wish 10 pupils from Year 5 a fantastic and 
enjoyable time at their residential trip to Wick 
Court Farm for the next week.  
 
 

They will return to school on Friday 4th May. 
 
 

Article 2 
All adults should do what is best for 
you.  When adults make decisions, 
they should think about how their 

decisions will affect children. 
 

School Closure 
 

Reminder school will be 
closed on Thursday (3rd May) 
next week for polling local 
elections.  
School will be open as normal 
on Friday 4th May at the usual 
time. 
 

Lambeth School Games 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the Year 4 Tennis Team who 
finished in 2nd place at the Lambeth School 
Games on Wednesday.  
Well done to Hamza, Jevon, Ellie and Siham on 
this excellent result.  

 

Headteacher’s Award 
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the pupils above 
who received the Headteacher’s 
Award this week. 
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